

WINHILLS Nursery Fortnightly Newsletter

Mathematics

The children have been practising their one-to-one correspondence. They have been counting the spots on the lady-birds, the legs on spiders and the number of flies in the web!

They have then taken their learning one step further and have matched the spots with the corresponding numeral, recognising numbers to ten and beyond.

Go on a ladybird hunt with your child and count the spots.

English

The children have been learning to apply their phonics. This week they have learnt the sound 'l' for legs and have been practising those long straight lines.

They have enjoyed sharing books about frogs and minibeasts. The hungry caterpillar is always a popular choice!

Sing the rhyme Incey Wincey spider with your child.

Busy learning

The children loved finding groups of growing caterpillars on the field and have enjoyed watching them move and eat. The class caterpillars have turned into chrysalis so now we have to wait. We worked as a group to make a bus and acted out going on a journey; our tickets took us to the seaside, to London and of course to the shops! We have been using tweezers to strengthen our fingers and capturing flies (plastic ones) in the spider's web.

Reminders

The warmer weather is here so **sun hats** are essential for your child to use the out-door provision. Your £1 snack contributions have been used for melba toast, breadsticks, hummus, cereal and even home made tzatziki dip.

Nurture

Inspire

Flourish